
 

 

 

 

Coordinating Chamber of PSCBC Western Cape Province 

(CCPWCP) 
 

A CCPWCP meeting was held on 23 March 2023, during which the following items were discussed: 

 

Policy on Immovable Assets, including parking bays 

The employer introduced a draft policy (attached) for consultation. Members are requested to provide 

inputs by 15 May 2023. 

 

Safety of staff  

Labour previously requested a multilateral with the MEC for the Department of Community Safety. The 

employer reverted that this cannot be arranged, but labour insisted that engagements take place at a 

higher level. The employer undertook to revert to labour by 11 April 2023. 

 

Sexual Harassment Policy  

A draft policy (attached) was previously provided to labour. Further information and the presentation by 

the employer are available from the PSA Provincial Office, if required. Members are requested to provide 

inputs by 11 April 2023. 

 

Policy on Social Media  

A presentation was done to labour and a code is being developed as a guide on this matter. It will be 

based on the code of conduct on social media. Members will be informed of developments. 
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